
 

 

Star of the Week World Book Day 

This week Reception have been joined by 3 dinosaur eggs, we 

have carefully looked after them and they finally hatched this 

morning! We now have a Stegosaurus, Triceratops and a T-Rex 

running around the classrooms! Each day the children at home 

have been checking in to see the egg’s progress. Were your 

predictions right, did you guess which type of dinosaur was in 

the egg? 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘FELLOWSHIP’ 

RecD -      Lucy  

RecV/T -   Hadia  

RecP -      Mika  

Y1L-         Seth  

Y1B -        Archie  

Y1C -        Henry  

Y2K/A -    Anna-May  

Y2R -        Oliver  

Y2C -        Temi  

Y3E -        Harry  

Y3H -        Phoebe  

Y3W -       Aiden  

Y4D -       Olivia  

Y4Mc -     Elliott  

Y4B -        Gautham  

Y5A -        Jacob  

Y5S -        Ranveer  

Y6H -        Marley  

Y6C -        Eliza-Star  

Y6W -       Emma  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order for 

them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 
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School closes on Thursday 1st 

April 2021 & we return on 

Wednesday 14th April 2021. 

Reception—Dinosaur Eggs 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

On Thursday 4th March we 

will be celebrating World 

Book Day. On this day, 

children are invited to come 

to school or work from home 

either dressed as a character from a 

favourite book, or wearing their pyjamas 

as though ready for a bedtime story.  

World Book Day vouchers (see 

attachment) will be emailed out to 

parents for you to use in most shops 

that are currently open and sell 

books.  Major supermarkets are 

accepting vouchers in stores, but 

unfortunately they cannot be used 

online.   

We look forward to having lots of fun 
throughout the week celebrating our love 
of reading. 

On Wednesday 24th February, Y5 and 

Y6 participated in a live workshop with 

Liz Pichon, the author and illustrator of 

the Tom Gates series of books. The 

children had the chance to listen to a 

question and answer session and 

gained some top tips that had helped 

her to become a successful writer.  

Liz went on to share how she created 

some of her illustrations in the book 

and the children had the chance to 

create some of their own using her 

drawings as their inspiration.  

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


 

On Monday 22nd February it was announced that from 8th 

March all pupils and students would be returning back to 

school 

A Covid-19 Roadmap will be followed to slowly bring us out of 

the current lockdown, starting from  29th March. 

For more information about the Roadmap please click the 

following link. 

Covid-19 Roadmap 2021 

There is also a clearer version representing the map below: 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

 

Covid-19 (coronavirus) -  Roadmap 2021 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-spring-2021/covid-19-response-spring-2021-summary

